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PYRAMID CLUB – YEAR 6 CHILDREN 

Sadly the Year 6 Pyramid Club has come to an 

end but we made sure we went out with a bang! 

We had great fun at the pyramid beach party 

on Wednesday where we invited the staff to 

come and join in our party games.  Miss Harkins 

was very competitive playing musical surf 

boards! 

While on Friday we walked to the Farrier after 

school and had a lovely meal.  We really 

enjoyed reminiscing about all the exciting 

things we had done during the club.  Some of 

us enjoyed the games while others enjoyed 

trying new foods but we all agree our memories 

of Pyramid Club were unforgettable. 
 

 

 

 

Year 5 pupils and parents 

are cordially invited to visit Walton Girls’ High 

School on Friday 13 July 2012 programme 

begins at 1.30 pm and ends at 3.00 pm. 

This  invitation is in response to enquiries from 

several parents who would  like to visit the school 

in advance of Open Day.  

OPEN DAY 

13 September 2012 

Further details in local Press at the start  

of term.  

SHERWOOD PINES 

On the 22nd 

June, Year 5 

went to 

Sherwood 

Pines and had 

a fantastic 

time doing 

shelter 

building and 

pond dipping.  The best thing about shelter 

building was when Mrs Bensley came round 

shaking them, luckily none of group 1s fell 

down.  The best part in pond dipping was at the 

end because somebody caught a rare creature 

called the Emporer.  After that it was home 

time and on the coach everybody was 

exhausted and couldn’t wait to get back to 

school.                            By Taleecha Hunt 
 

OFSTED 

All pupils judge that adults in the school 

care about them. Pupils’ personal 

development is good. Pupils understand 

the school’s core values and behave well. 

They respect each other’s backgrounds 

and are friendly and welcoming. 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

This week Mrs Ruth Pacey visited (wife of Head Teacher, Herbert Pacey, who was head teacher at 

Huntingtower School for 30 years, retiring in 1980).  She was totally amazed at how our school is 

today.  She had a guided tour of the whole building and chatted to both children and staff. 

P.T.F.A. SUMMER FAYRE – this Saturday, 7th July 11am – 1.30pm – a 

must for everyone this weekend!  Please come along to support your school 

and P.T.F.A.  One of the Olympic Torches will be here.    



WOODSIDE WILDLIFE AND FALCONRY 

PARK 

On Monday the Koalas and Kangaroos went to 

Woodside Wildlife and Falconry Park in Lincoln. 

We had a non-stop action packed day that was 

very enjoyable. We had the chance to meet 

Lemurs (one ate an apple off Mrs Kightley’s 

head!), minibeasts (Miss Steeples held a 

tarantula!), reptiles (Miss Elsom loved the 

snake around her neck) and rats (Miss Eldred’s 

favourite animal). Some children and Mrs 

Lambley even got the opportunity to fly Plop 

the Owl. The weather was miserable in the 

afternoon but we all had a thoroughly fabulous 

time. The Park Keepers mentioned how well 

behaved our children were and we would 

definitely recommend anyone thinking of 

visiting to do so. A big thank you to all of the 

adults who supervised the children and to 

parents for their contributions. We could not 

have had such a brilliant time without you! 

 

 

YRS 1 AND 2 TRIP TO SUTTON ON SEA 

A DAY AT THE BEACH 

On Wednesday we were sitting in our 

classroom waiting for the coaches to arrive.  

Finally they arrived.  Everybody was running to 

the coach.  When we got on we were all so 

happy but our coach wouldn’t move, it was 

because Huntingtower Road is very small.  We 

had gone a little way then we stopped for 

about three minutes but I don’t know why. 

After we had got off the coach everybody was 

excited.  We went passed the park and through 

some very pretty gardens.  We put our bags 

down and had a snack. 

After that we walked to the beach.  I made a 

sand mountain.  I collected some outstanding 

shells as well.  People were busy building sand 

castles, some were digging holes as well.  We 

had a great time at the beach! 

We walked a short distance to the food.  When 

we got there we sat down for a bit.  I was 

going to have cheeseburger with chips (I 

couldn’t wait).  Then our food came, it looked 

so delicious.  It tasted outstanding too.  After 

we waited for some other children to finish.  

Then we walked to the coach. 

We all slowly this time walked onto the coach.  

It was not so long going home because we 

didn’t stop (it was still quite long).  Then we got 

off.         We all had a very super day! 

By Adam Jacklin 

 

LET’S GET COOKING 

We have come to the end of Let’s Get Cooking 

for this school year and the children who took 

part have all enjoyed cooking and tasting a 

variety of foods. 

We have explored many types of dishes and 

looked at healthy options. 

Some children have surprised themselves by 

enjoying things they thought they would not 

like. Many have learned new skills which 

hopefully will be useful to them in the future. 

Look out for our stall at the Summer Fayre! 

 

 

 FORTHCOMING P.T.F.A. EVENTS 

Summer Fayre – Saturday 7th July  

 

DIARY DATES  

Races Day – Thursday 12th July – KS2 10.00am / 

                                                    FS and KS1 1.30pm 

Year 6 Performance – Dress Rehearsal – Monday 

16th July 

Team Sports - Tuesday 17th July - 10.15am 

Year 6 Performance – Tuesday 17th July eve 

Year 6 Performance – Wednesday 18th July pm 

Picnic on South Site – Thursday 19th July lunchtime 

Endeavour Assembly – Thursday 19th July am 

End of Year Assembly – Thursday 19th July pm 

Break up – Thursday 19th July 

 


